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Huisman, Hans K.

From: Cruz, Fred
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 2:59 PM
To: Huisman, Hans K.; Richard, Ron C.
Subject: RE: PBW2021-0290 1109 18TH ST

Likely here. We would only tap the DI for a new hydrant. 
 
 

 
 
Fred Cruz  
Water Division Supervisor 
Public Works Department, Operations 
City of Bellingham WA 
360-778-7712  
Due to COVID-19 and in compliance with City and Health Department guidance we are reducing in-person interaction 
My incoming and outgoing email messages are subject to public disclosure requirements per RCW 42.56 
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From: Huisman, Hans K. <hhuisman@cob.org>  
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 2:17 PM 
To: Cruz, Fred <fcruz@cob.org>; Richard, Ron C. <rrichard@cob.org> 
Subject: PBW2021-0290 1109 18TH ST 
 
Afternoon,  
 
Scott Wicklund from 1109 18th St just applied to install a new fire hydrant south of Knox Ave and Highland Dr. Is there a 
preferred location for the fire hydrant? 
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Hans Huisman 
Senior Permits Reviewer 
City Of Bellingham  
104 W. Magnolia Street, Suite 109 
Bellingham, WA 98225 
(360)778-7943 
HHuisman@cob.org 
  

Phase 2 Construction Restart 
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On June 5th , 2020 Governor Inslee implemented PHASE 2 which adds New Construction that can be performed while 
remaining in compliance with the Phase 2 Construction Restart COVID-19 Job Site Requirements. 

Due to COVID-19 and in compliance with City and Health Department guidance  the Permit Center is closed to walk-in customers 
effective Monday, March 16th until further notice. 

Please utilize the Permit Center’s online resources via https://www.cob.org/services/permits 
  
  

Please note: My incoming and outgoing email messages are subject to public disclosure requirements per RCW 42.56 
 


